MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET REVIEW SESSION FEBRUARY 20, 1991 - CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM

The Muscatine City Council Budget Session was called to order on Wednesday, February 20, 1991, by Mayor John Keig at 4:00 PM. Also present were Council Members Freese, Harder, Kemp, Gray and York. Others present included: A.J. Johnson, City Administrator and David Casstevens, Director of Finance and Records.

The budget session consisted of a review of outside agency requests. Prior to the budget review sessions, the City Administrator had notified outside agencies of an across-the-board ten percent reduction in funding requests. This was done because monies which are donated to outside agencies are "discretionary" spending by the City lith the tight budget constraints, it was deemed appropriate to do so.

The following outside agencies were present to review their programs and requests with City Council Members.

- 1. Development Corporation
- 2. Tourism Commission/Chamber of Commerce
- 3. Commission on Aging
- 4. New Horizons/Substance Abuse
- 5. Legal Services
- 6. Community Nursing
- 7. Ambulance Subsidy
- 8. Muscatine County Workshop

Each of the agencies reviewed their requests with the Council highlighting their programs and their effect on the community. City Council and staff reviewed the programs with each of the participants. No final decision was made by Council concerning the recommendations for funding.

With no further business to review, the meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

A.J. Johnson

City Administrator